HELP NEEDED!!!

Please join:  Parents Plus.
Parents Plus is a group of parents who volunteer to provide fun and exciting opportunities for the students at RMS.  We meet once a month to help organize and raise money to fund Outdoor education, celebration events for students, and other needs in the school.   Activities include: MS dances, lock-ins, Fannie Mae candy sales, and a Walk-A-Thon.
If you would like to help us continue to provide these opportunities, please complete the following:

Name: ____________________________

Phone Number: ____________________

Email Address: _____________________

We are looking for new officers.  If you are interested in one of the positions, please mark below. 

President ____________

Vice-President ________

Secretary ____________

Treasurer ____________

Please complete the form and return to the MS office by September 15th. 
                                                       Thank you! 
Watch the Rittman Website for our first meeting date in October!
